
KENOGAMISIS GOLF CLUB NEWS  
 

May 16, 2023 

The golf season will soon be upon us as we continue to prepare the course and clubhouse for operation. While 

the snow is almost completely gone, work still needs to be done to get the course into playing condition. With 

that in mind, the Board would like to inform the membership that Jay Bailey will not be returning this year.  Mike 

Gillis has been hired as the Superintendent, and plans are in the works to address the IPM requirement for the 

course as it is critical. The tentative opening for the course is scheduled to take place on Saturday May 27
th
. This 

will allow for the workers to continue working on the course over the next few days to prepare it for the new 

season.  

The clubhouse is scheduled to be open on Thursday May 25
th
 and Friday May 26

th
 from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m., for 

members to come in and pay fees and bring carts/clubs to the course. Information on fees and forms was 

emailed to last year’s members; the information is available on the home page of our website 

(www.kenogamisisgolfclub.com) which is back up and running!  Prior to the clubhouse opening, Clubhouse 

workers still need to be hired, trained, and the clubhouse set up. The Kitchen (Caddy’s Corner Café) opening 

date is still to be determined. 

Golf for Gold is still tentatively scheduled for the weekend of June 10
th
 and 11

th
, pending condition of the course 

and number of teams signed up. Twenty-four (24) paid teams are required by Saturday May 27
th
 if the 

tournament is to be a go. Spaces are still available, so please check out the website or the Facebook posts (or 

contact Al Luomala) for further details. Our new power carts are expected to arrive at the end of this week.  Cart 

bookings for Golf for Gold (one per team) will be taken starting Thursday May 25
th
 at 10 a.m. when the 

Clubhouse opens to the public. 

We had a meeting with Greenstone Gold this morning and were provided with an update of the project.  All is 

going well, the highway relocation is supposed to be finished at the end of August.  Access to Mosher Lake for 

water for the course has been completed.  NO – the course is not closing any time soon!! 

A reminder that the Kenogamisis Golf Club AGM will take place on Thursday June 22
nd

 at 8 pm in the 

Clubhouse. All members are encouraged to attend!! 

Further updates will be provided through Facebook and our website. 

We look forward to seeing all of you out on the links this season! 
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